

TABLE TENNIS ENGLAND BOARD UPDATE

Thursday 20th November 2014

Introductions

Sandra Deaton welcomed the members of the Board and Jilly Holroyd from Sport England.

Any conflicts of interest were asked for and actions from the previous meeting confirmed.

Sport England update

Jilly provided a very interesting overview of Sport England, its aims, objectives and current initiatives.

<u>Table Tennis England – Executive Reports</u>

Each of the Table Tennis England Executive Team presented papers for information to the Board.

- The Board agreed to extend the timelines for the Voting Review and agreed it that it was an important topic and as many members should have the opportunity to feedback as possible
- The Board wished to wish both Paul and Jo Drinkhall congratulations on Jo's pregnancy
- The Operation plan was reviewed and it was agreed that a version should be shared with the wider membership population as it was an important piece of work

Strategy Section

A number of verbal updates were provided to the Board in respect of ongoing working groups including an update on a positive Regional Chairs meeting.

SS described preparations that were being undertaken for an upcoming visit to Sport England.



The Board were then updated as to what the competition review had been discussing and a number of requests were discussed and agreed.

The rest of the meeting was focused on the continuing work around developing the new strategy and in particular the importance of clubs/leagues /teams and schools and disability. This work would be ongoing led by the Senior Management Team with support from the Board sub group and Individual Advisors and would be bought back to the January meeting.

Next Board Meeting

Thursday 22nd January 2015